
January 17, 2021 
1071 Academy Drive 
Conway, SC 29526 

Website: 
www.stjamesconway.org 

 
Phone: (843) 347-5168 

Fax: (843) 347-1212 
stjames@stjamesconway.org 

Saturday 
4:30pm & 6:00pm 

 
Sunday 

7:30am & 9:00am 
12:00 Noon- Español 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays 

 at 3:15pm-4:15pm 
 

Sundays 
11:00am-11:45am 

 

Monday-Friday 
9:30am 

 

Tuesdays 
at 7:00pm-7:45pm 

 

 

ST. BLAISE BLESSING OF THROATS 
will be held on January 30 and 31 

 
It’s an ancient custom of the Church to bless the sick, 
rooted in the ministry of Christ and his apostles. The 
memorial of St. Blaise is February 3; therefore, the 
blessing of throats will take place after Masses the 
weekend of January 30 and 31, after the closing 
blessing the priest will do a general blessing over the 

parishioners from the altar.  Please stay in your seats for the blessing. Everyone is invited 
to receive the blessing, which is so needed during this season of colds and the flu. 



JANUARY 17, 2021 

THIS WEEK AT ST. JAMES 

SUNDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Breakfast  9:00AM-3:00PM, Founders Center 
Middle School Youth Group 10:00AM-11:30AM 
High School Youth Group 1:30PM-3:30PM 
 

MONDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Rosary 9:30AM 
Ladies Guild Meeting  10:00AM, Parish Hall 
Grief Support Group  4:00PM-5:30PM, Parish Hall 
 

TUESDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Rosary 9:30AM 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Rosary 9:30AM 
 

THURSDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Rosary 9:30AM 
Choir  7:00PM, #15 
 

FRIDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Rosary 9:30AM 
 

SATURDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
Perpetual Adoration daily 
Welcome Reception  10:30AM, Founders Center 
Confirmation Prep 10:00AM-12:00 Noon 
First Communion Prep 10:00AM-12:00 Noon 
RCIA  10:00AM-12:00 Noon 
High School Youth Group 1:30PM-3:30PM 
 

COMING EVENTS 
Holy Hour (English)Wednesday, February 3, 5:00PM, Church 
Ash Wednesday Wednesday, February 17, 
 Masses: 9:00AM, 12:00 Noon, 6:00PM,  
 and 8:00PM in Spanish 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 24 
at 10:30AM  

in the Founders Center 
 

All new parishioners who registered at St. James from January 
2020 until December 2020 are invited to a Newcomers 
Reception 10:30AM to 12:00 Noon.  The event will be held in 
the Founders Center next to the Church.  Refreshments will be 
served by our Knights of Columbus.  Invitations have been 
mailed.  If you have not received an invitation, please consider 
this your invitation.  Please RSVP by January 17, at 843-347-
5168, with your name, phone number, and the number 
attending, so that arrangements can be made.  All Ministry 
leaders are invited.  Please let us know if you will be attending. 
 

Todos los nuevos feligreses que se inscribieron en St. James 
desde enero de 2020 hasta diciembre de 2020 están invitados 
a una recepción para recién llegados a las10:30AM a 12:00 del 
mediodía. El evento se llevará a cabo en el Founders Center 
junto a la Iglesia. Nuestros Caballeros de Colón servirán 
refrescos. Se han enviado las invitaciones. Si no ha recibido 
una invitación, considere esta como su invitación. Por favor 
confirme su asistencia antes del 17 de enero, al 843-347-5168, 
con su nombre, número de teléfono y el número de asistencia, 
para que se puedan hacer los arreglos. Todos los líderes del 
Ministerio están invitados. Háganos saber si asistirá  

RECEPTION / RECEPCIÓN  

 
 
 
ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED FOR ALL MASSES: Altar Servers 
are an important part of the Mass, assisting the priest and 
deacon. We are looking to grow our ministry, with both children 
and adults! The only requirement is that you need to have 
received your First Holy Communion. Training is provided. 
Please call Taylor Lilly at 843-347-5168, ext. 235 or e-mail her 
at tlilly@stjamesconway.org if you are interested.  

REMEMBRANCE TREE ORNAMENTS READY FOR 
PICKUP: If you ordered an ornament, they are ready for pick 
up. Please find your ornament in the designated box in the 
gathering space. Thank you for your support!  

NEW LIVESTREAM SCHEDULE:  Our livestream schedule 
has changed. We will continue to livestream the 9:00AM 
Sunday Mass, Wednesday 9:00AM Daily Mass, and first 
Wednesday of the month Holy Hours at 5:00PM. 
 
HOLY HOURS: We invite all parishioners to attend a 
community Holy Hour on the first Wednesday of every month at 
5:00PM. This is a time for us to come together as a community 
to pray with and for one another. We hope you will consider 
joining us! Our next Holy Hour will be on Wednesday, 
February 3.  

CHILDREN’S FAITH FORMATION INFORMATION 
FIRST COMMUNION 

Reminder for parents of 2nd grade children who will be making 
their First Communion this year.  Classes will resume on 
Sunday, January 24, at 10:00AM-11:30AM in the Parish Hall 
and will continue every other week. Please contact Suzanne for 
any questions.  Reminder: We are NOT accepting new 
students needing their First Communion, but will talk with 
parents to get their child ready for registration for next year. 

COLLECTION OF PALMS FOR ASH 
WEDNESDAY: Ash Wednesday is February 
17 this year. We burn last year’s palms to 
make ashes.  Please place your old palms in 
the marked box in the gathering space 
between now and Sunday, February 14.   

mailto:tlilly@stjamesconway.org


SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

7 THEMES OF CATHOLIC SOCIAL TEACHING 
Catholic social teaching is a central and essential element of 
our faith. Its roots are in the Hebrew prophets who announced 
God's special love for the poor and called God's people to a 
covenant of love and justice. It is a teaching founded on the 
life and words of Jesus Christ, who came "to bring glad tidings 
to the poor...liberty to captives….recovery of sight to the 
blind” (Lk 4:18-19), and who identified himself with "the least of 
these," the hungry and the stranger (cf. Mt 25:45). Catholic 
social teaching is built on a commitment to the poor. This 
commitment arises from our experiences of Christ in the 
eucharist. In the coming weeks, we will share the 7 Themes of 
Catholic Social Teaching that we are called to follow in light of 
Jesus’ ministry and his call to follow in his footsteps.  
 
 

LENTEN BOOK STUDY  
Please mark your calendars for a Lenten Book study on 
Catholic Social Teaching hosted by our Social Justice Ministry! 
This book study is open to everyone and will be available in 
English and Spanish. We encourage you to take the 
penitential season of Lent as an opportunity to grow in love 
and communion with our fellow brothers and sisters in Christ, 
learning how to live out peace and justice. The book study will 
be held on Tuesday evening’s at 7:00PM, starting Tuesday, 
February 23, and will run for 5-6 weeks. We encourage you to 
join us in person (socially distanced, of course!). However, an 
option to participate via Zoom is available. All materials will be 
provided to you. If you would like to register, please contact 
Taylor Lilly at tlilly@stjamesconway.org or by phone at 843-
347-5168, ext. 235.  
 
 

 WORSHIP THIS WEEK  January 16-24 
Sat.       3:15pm-4:15pm   Confession 
Sat.  4:00pm Rosary 
 4:30pm Mass + Frank Paone 
 6:00pm Mass + Edmond J. Baudino 
Sun. 7:30am Mass + Sal Garcia  
 9:00am Mass + Lucille Bolk 
 11:00am-11:45am Confession 
 12:00pm Spanish Mass For the Parish              
 
*Rosary at 9:30AM after weekday Masses 
*Confession available following daily Masses  
Mon. 9:00am Mass + Mary Yvonne Phelps 
Tue. 9:00am Mass + Charlie Conklin
 7:00pm –7:45pm Confessions 
 8:00pm Spanish Mass + Joseph McMullen 
Wed. 9:00am Mass + Jacob Hancher 
Thu. 9:00am Mass + Joseph Murphy 
Fri. 9:00am Mass + Patricia Davis 
Sat.  4:00pm Rosary 
 4:30pm Mass For the Parish 
 6:00pm Mass + Michael Samsel 
Sun. 7:30am Mass + James Fultineer  
 9:00am Mass + Tom Craddock 
 11:00am-11:45am Confession 
 12:00pm Spanish Mass No Intention              
                                                              + symbol for deceased 

OFFERTORY: We thank everyone who gives so generously to 
our weekly collection. 
  

2021                        Offertory           Budget          Variance 
 535                             $13,670.27            $12,708.75            +$961.52 
  

 Month:                 Actuals              Budget       Variance 
(2 Sundays)           $26,220.17          $28,508.75         -$2,288.58 
  

Year to Date:       $354,058.59            $375,250.75           -$21,192.16 
  

Amount needed to meet Budget for January Offertory:  $66,635.00. 
 

OUR TITHE this week totals $820.21. We are giving $300 to 
Mission St. James, $400 to Churches Assisting People, and the 
balance of $120.21 to New Directions. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION TODAY WILL BE FOR THE 
BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL.  Please be generous. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND, JANUARY 23 
AND 24, WILL BE FOR THE CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA.  
Please be generous. 

Youth Ministry 
Sunday, January 17: Middle School Youth 
Group 10:00AM-11:30AM; High School Youth 
Group 1:30PM-3:00PM. 
 

Sunday, January 24: NO Middle School Youth 
Group; High School Youth Group 1:30PM-
3:00PM. 

 

Sunday, January 30: NO Middle School Youth Group; High 
School Youth Group 1:30PM-3:00PM. 

OUR CONDOLENCES to Tom Garigen and family on the death 
of his father and our parishioner, Don Garigen, who died last 
week...to Rick Scalone and family on the death of his brother, 
Gilbert Scalone, who died recently.  Please keep them in your 
prayers. 

LADIES GUILD MEETING-MONDAY, JANUARY 18, from 
10:00AM to 12:00 Noon.  All ladies of our parish are invited to 
attend this first meeting of 2021.  Come and see what this 
group is all about and meet other ladies of our parish.  We will 
be social distancing and wearing mask.  We hope to see you 
there!! 

 

GRIEF SUPPORT: St. James would like to 
invite those who are suffering from loss to 
come together and support one another 
through sharing and remembering.  Sessions 
will be held twice monthly in the parish hall at 

4:00PM-5:00PM. The sessions will be lead by our parishioner 
Teddi Tomsic, a retired healthcare chaplain with over 35 years 
of experience.  Next session will be Monday, January 18, 
4:00PM. 

2020 TAX LETTERS have been sent in the mail.  If you did not 
receive one and would like one or you have question about the 
letter you received, please call the church office, 843-347-5168.  

mailto:tlilly@stjamesconway.org


Fax (843)347-1212                    Website: www.stjamesconway.org      E-Mail: stjames@stjamesconway.org    

TECH MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Are you tech savvy? Have an interest in audio/visual/
video/graphics? Want to learn something new about 
technology?  We are looking for new volunteers for our Tech 
Ministry at St. James. Our goal is to use technology to help us 
evangelize, live out our missionary call, and better serve our 
parishioners! Volunteers on the Tech Ministry can assist with 
running the live stream of Masses and other events at St. 
James, setting up and running the projection of the Mass 
readings, Mass parts, and songs on the TV's in the Sanctuary, 
and assisting with the set up and maintenance of sound 
equipment for the Mass and other events at the parish. All 
training and support will be provided to individuals 
wishing to join the ministry. If you have any questions, or are 
considering joining this ministry, please reach out Taylor Lilly at 
843-347-5168, ext. 235 or by e-mail at 
tlilly@stjamesconway.org 

THANK YOU TO OUR KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FOR 
GOING TO THE SC CAPITOL FOR THE 

MARCH FOR LIFE ON JANUARY 9, 2021. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO WENT AND 
PARTICIPATED IN THIS IMPORTANT EVENT. 

CELL PHONES FOR SOLDIERS:  The 4th Degree Knights of 
Columbus are collecting unused cell phones to help lower the 
cost of deployed Armed Forces members telephonically 
contacting their loved ones. A collection box is located in the 
front office across from the parish hall. Thank you for your 
support.  

CHANGE OF TIMES FOR DAILY MASSES 
Beginning on Thursday, February 18, the new schedule for 
daily Masses will be: 
 
Monday--NO MASS 
Tuesday--12:00 NOON and  8:00PM Spanish 
Wednesday--9:00AM 
Thursday--9:00AM 
Friday--9:00AM 
 
Rosary and confession will follow the Masses. 

mailto:tlilly@stjamesconway.org


  ‘Love bears all things, believes all things, hopes all things, and endures all things.” (I Cor 13:7) 

“Ensure that, like the wine in Cana, the external signs of your wedding feast reveal the presence of the Lord 
and remind you, and all those presence, of the origin of and reason for your joy.” Pope Francis 

 
21

st
  ANNUAL MARRIAGE ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

Sponsored by the Diocese of Charleston- Office of Family Life 
 

Cathedral of St. John the Baptist 
   120 Broad St. 

Charleston, SC 29401 
 

Sunday, February 14, 2021, 2:00PM 
 
The Marriage Anniversary Celebration is an opportunity to honor all married couples especially those in long-term 
marriages. The married couples will affirm their love and commitment to each other. Most Reverend Robert 
Guglielmone, Bishop of the Diocese of Charleston will be the main celebrant. The Mass will fulfill the Sunday obligation.  

———————————————————————————————————————————— 
 
HUSBAND’S FIRST NAME            __  ___   __ ____          _____  WIFE’S FIRST NAME __________________________________                               
                                
LAST NAME _______________________________________________   # years married in 2021___________________ 
 
ADRESS__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS___________________________________________CURRENT PARISH________________________________ 
 
Interested in being informed of other Family Life events, please circle:  Yes  or  No 

 PLEASE RETURN this form by  January 30, 2021 to: 

Family Life Office 
2764 Pleasant Road #10630 

Fort Mill, SC 29708 
(803) 547-5063 or email to FamilyLife@charlestondiocese.org   

 
Holy Trinity Catholic School in North Myrtle Beach is seeking 
golfers and sponsors for its 9th annual golf tournament. Sign up 
forms for both golfers and sponsors can be found in the church 
office, in Holy Trinity’s school office, or by e-mailing Karen 
Luzzo, Principal, at kluzzo@charlestondiocese.org. Please join 
us for a fun day or golf and show your support for Catholic 
education.  

Enrollment for the 2021-2022 academic 
year is now open at Holy Trinity Catholic 
School in North Myrtle Beach. They will be 
holding an open house by appointment only 
on Tuesday, February 2, from 3:15-
5:00PM. Please contact the school office at 
(843) 390-4108 or e-mail Mrs. Luzzo, 

Principal, at kluzzo@charlestondiocese.org to schedule a tour 
and secure your child’s spot for the upcoming school year.  

A Lenten Retreat 
Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at Precious Blood of Christ 

The Theme for the day is “Go to Joseph” 
Guest Speaker, Father David Nerbun 

Father David Nerbun was ordained a priest in 2011 for the 
Diocese of Charleston. He has a doctorate in sacred theology 
from the John Paul II Institute for studies on marriage and 
family life. After doing formation work and teaching at Kenrick 
Glennon Seminary in St. Louis and St. Mary’s Seminary in 
Houston, he returned to SC. Since then, he has been the 
Bishop’s Vicar for Family Life, the chaplain of Coastal Carolina 
University, and is now the founder of the Catholic Community at 
Carolina Forest. He has a passion for teaching the truth about 
marriage and family via Sacred Scripture. 
8:00AM – 8:25AM - The Rosary in the Church 
8:30AM - 9:15AM – Mass         
9:30AM– 10:30AM – Introduction of Speaker and Presentation 
10:30AM –10:45AM - Break 
10:45AM –11:15AM – Divine Mercy Chaplet 
11:15AM – 12:00 Noon - Closing Ceremony 
Cost: $10.00, includes the retreat, brown bag lunch* 
Checks payable to: PBOCCWC 
Mail to: Linda Caswell 1960 Club Circle, Pawleys Island, SC 
29585.  RSVP Deadline is Monday, February 7, 2021. 
 
*Please indicate choice for lunch: Black Forest Ham and Swiss 
Cheese or Turkey and Provolone Sandwich.  As another option, 
you can attend a lunch at Bistro 217 Restaurant at your own 
expense but still must pay the $10.00 to cover the cost of the 
speaker. 

mailto:kluzzo@charlestondiocese.org
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 17 
Sunday: 1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19/Ps 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10 [8a, 9a]/1 
Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20/Jn 1:35-42  
Monday: Heb 5:1-10/Ps 110:1, 2, 3, 4 [4b]/Mk 2:18-22 
Tuesday: Heb 6:10-20/Ps 111:1-2, 4-5, 9 and 10c [5]/Mk 2:23-
28 
Wednesday: Heb 7:1-3, 15-17/Ps 110:1, 2, 3, 4 [4b]/Mk 3:1-6 
Thursday: Heb 7:25—8:6/Ps 40:7-8a, 8b-9, 10, 17 [8a and 9a]/
Mk 3:7-12 
Friday:  Heb 8:6-13/Ps 85:8 and 10, 11-12, 13-14 [11a]/Mk 3:13
-19 
Saturday: Heb 9:2-3, 11-14/Ps 47:2-3, 6-7, 8-9 [6]/Mk 3:20-21 
Next Sunday: Jon 3:1-5, 10/Ps 25:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [4a]/1 Cor 7:29-
31/Mk 1:14-20 

LAS LECTURAS DE LA SEMANA DEL 17 DE ENERO 
Domingo:  1 Sm 3, 3-10. 19/Sal 39, 2. 4. 7-8. 8-9. 10 [8. 9]/1 
Cor 6, 13-15. 17-20/Jn 1, 35-42  
Lunes:  Heb 5, 1-10/Sal 109, 1. 2. 3. 4 [4]/Mc 2, 18-22 
Martes:  Heb 6, 10-20/Sal 110, 1-2. 4-5. 9 y 10 [5]/Mc 2, 23-28 
Miércoles:  Heb 7, 1-3. 15-17/Sal 109, 1. 2. 3. 4 [4]/Mc 3, 1-6 
Jueves:  Heb 7, 25—8, 6/Sal 39, 7-8. 8-9. 10. 17 [8 y 9]/Mc 3, 7
-12  
Viernes:  Heb 8, 6-13/Sal 84, 8 y 10. 11-12. 13-14 [11]/Mc 3, 
13-19 
Sábado:  Heb 9, 2-3. 11-14/Sal 46, 2-3. 6-7. 8-9 [6]/Mc 3, 20-21 
Domingo siguiente:  Jon 3, 1-5. 10/Sal 24, 4-5. 6-7. 8-9 [4]/1 
Cor 7, 29-31/Mc 1, 14-20 

LIVE THE LITURGY - INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 
We have often heard it said that God is always calling but we 
are not always listening. It is not only that we are not listening, 
but that we are not familiar enough with God to even recognize 
that it is God who is calling! We can easily mistake God’s voice 
for someone or something else and miss some profound 
opportunities for connection. We have to train our minds, 
hearts, and souls to specifically listen for the voice of God. It is 
a voice that draws us to deeper places, leading us to moments 
of grace and more profound God awareness. To look at Jesus 
and be able to say, “Behold, the Lamb of God,” means that I 
know something special about this person whom others know 
as simply a man. I will become more attentive and receptive 
when he says, “Come, and you will see.” I may even be more 
willing to set aside what I am doing and actually go.  ©LPi 

VIVIR LA LITURGIA - INSPIRACIÓN DE LA SEMANA  
A menudo hemos escuchado decir que Dios siempre está 
llamando, pero no siempre estamos escuchando. No es solo 
que no estamos escuchando, sino que no estamos lo 
suficientemente familiarizados con Dios para reconocer que es 
Dios quien esta llamando. Podemos confundir fácilmente la voz 
de Dios con alguien o algo más y perder algunas 
oportunidades profundas de conexión. Tenemos que entrenar 
nuestras mentes, corazones y almas para escuchar 
específicamente la voz de Dios. Es una voz que nos lleva a 
lugares más profundos, llevándonos a momentos de gracia y 
una conciencia más profunda de Dios. Mirar a Jesús y poder 
decir: "He aquí el Cordero de Dios," significa que yo sé algo 
especial acerca de esta persona a quien otros conocen 
simplemente como un hombre. Me volveré más atento y 
receptivo cuando Él diga: "Ven y verás." Incluso puedo estar 
más dispuesto a dejar de lado lo que estoy haciendo e ir.  ©LPi 

JANUARY 22, 2021 



* * * * * NOTICIAS EN ESPAÑOL * * * * * 

ESTE DOMINGO 
9:00AM-3:00PM Desayuno en el Centro Fundadores 
10:00AM  Grupo de Jovenes grados 6-8, #11 
11:30AM  Rosario en la Iglesia 
12:00PM - Celebración de la Santa Misa 
Misas en la Iglesia y el Centro Fundadores (Asientos limitados) 
Siga todas las regulaciones e instrucciones. 
1:30PM-3:00PM  Grupo de Jóvenes grados 9-12, #11  
 

ESTE LUNES 
7:30PM Rosario en la Iglesia 
7:30PM Ministros Extraordinarios, Centre Fundadores 
 

ESTE MARTES   
7:00PM Confesión 
7:30PM Rosario en la Iglesia 
8:00PM Misa en español  
 

ESTE MIERCOLES 
8:00PM Hora Santa en la Iglesia–Oramas por el regreso de 
los catolicos alejados 
9:00PM Coro en la Iglesia 

 
ESTE VIERNES 

7:15PM  Rosario en la Iglesia 
 

PRÓXIMO DOMINGO 
NO Desayuno en el Centro Fundadores 
10:00AM  Confirmación Preparación 
10:00AM  Primera Comunión Preparación 
10:00AM  RICA 
11:30AM  Rosario en la Iglesia 
12:00PM - Celebración de la Santa Misa 
Misas en la Iglesia y el Centro Fundadores (Asientos limitados) 
Siga todas las regulaciones e instrucciones. 
1:30PM-3:00PM  Grupo de Jóvenes grados 9-12, #11 

SE NECESITAN SERVIDORES DE ALTAR PARA TODAS 
LAS MISAS: Los monaguillos son una parte importante de la 
Misa, ayudando al sacerdote y al diácono. ¡Buscamos hacer 
crecer nuestro ministerio, tanto con niños como con adultos! El 
único requisito es que haya recibido su Primera Comunión. Se 
proporciona formación. Llame a Taylor Lilly al 843-347-5168, 
ext. 235 o envíele un correo electrónico a 
tlilly@stjamesconway.org si está interesado.  

COLECTA: Damos gracias a todos los que aportan 
generosamente en nuestra colecta semanal.  
2021                        Offertory           Budget          Variance 
 535                             $13,670.27            $12,708.75            +$961.52 
  

 Month:                 Actuals              Budget       Variance 
(2 Sundays)           $26,220.17          $28,508.75         -$2,288.58 
  

Year to Date:       $354,058.59            $375,250.75           -$21,192.16 
  

Amount needed to meet Budget for January Offertory:  $66,635.00. 
 

SEGUNDA COLECTA ESTE DOMINGO SERÁ PARA EL 
LLAMAMIENTO ANUAL DEL OBISPO. Por favor sea 
generoso. 
 
SEGUNDA COLECCIÓN EL PRÓXIMO DOMINGO 24 DE 
ENERO, SERÁ PARA LA IGLESIA DE AMÉRICA LATINA. 
Por favor sea generoso.  

INFORMACIÓN SOBRE LA FORMACIÓN DE LA FE DE LOS 
NIÑOS PRIMERA COMUNIÓN 

Recordatorio para los padres de niños de 2do grado que harán 
su Primera Comunión este año. Las clases se reanudarán el 
domingo 24 de enero de 10:00AM a 11:30AM. En el salón 
parroquial y continuarán cada dos semanas. Comuníquese 
con Suzanne si tiene alguna pregunta. Recordatorio: NO 
aceptamos nuevos estudiantes que necesiten su Primera 
Comunión, pero hablaremos con los padres para preparar a 
sus hijos para la inscripción para el próximo año.  

Las CARTAS DE IMPUESTOS 2020 se han enviado por 
correo. Si no recibió una y le gustaría recibir una o si tiene 
alguna pregunta sobre la carta que recibió, llame a la oficina de 
la iglesia, 843-347-5168.  

ESTUDIO DE LIBRO DURANTE CUARESMA 
Por favor marque sus calendarios para un estudio de Libro 
durante la Cuaresma, sobre la Enseñanza Social Católica 
organizado por nuestro Ministerio de Justicia Social. Este libro 
de estudio está abierto a TODOS y estará disponible en inglés 
y español. Le animamos a que tome el tiempo penitencial de 
Cuaresma como una oportunidad para crecer en el amor y la 
comunión con nuestros hermanos y hermanas en Cristo, 
aprendiendo a vivir la paz y la justicia. El estudio del libro se 
llevará a cabo todos los martes a las 7:00PM, a partir del 
martes 23 de febrero y el estudio tendrá una duración de 5-6 
semanas. Te animamos a que te unas a nosotros en persona 
(¡distanciados socialmente, por supuesto!). Sin embargo, existe 
una opción para participar a través de Zoom. Se le 
proporcionarán todos los materiales. Si desea registrarse, 
comuníquese con Taylor Lilly en tlilly@stjamesconway.org o por 
teléfono al 843-347-5168, ext. 235. 

 
 
ECOLECCIÓN DE PALMAS PARA EL 
MIÉRCOLES DE CENIZA: El miércoles 
de ceniza es el 17 de febrero de este 
año. Quemamos las palmas del año 
pasado para hacer cenizas. Coloque 
sus palmas viejas en la casilla marcada 

en el espacio de reunión desde ahora hasta el domingo 14 de 
febrero.  

mailto:tlilly@stjamesconway.org

